
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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10 May 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 

Year 11 Celebration Day 
 
I am writing to let you know that the Year 11 ‘Celebration Day’ will be on Thursday 23 May 
2019 during Periods 4 and 5. This is following their English exam in the morning.  
 
Students will be treated to a BBQ lunch and gathering on the field (weather permitting) 
during Period 4 and over lunchtime, followed by a Celebration Assembly delivered by Form 
Tutors and myself during Period 5.  Additionally, any students who do not have an exam on 
Friday 24 May will not be required to be in school during that day. This is a supportive 
measure to give students an extended Half Term break to help with their mental well-being 
and revision.  
 
All students who sit their exams on Friday morning will be permitted to sign out following 
their respective exams, should they choose. Any student who takes a bus to school will be 
welcome to remain for the duration of the day and revise independently in the LRC.  
 
Following the Half Term break, all students will be expected to be in full lessons, 
irrespective of whether they have an exam on that day or not. Students are able to bring in 
their own revision materials to revise from independently during Any courses or lessons 
where content and exams are finished. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this, please contact me using the information 
below.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Erika Spekkens 
Head of Year 11 
espekkens@buckinhamschool.org 
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